HCARES MEETING NOTES 10/2/99

e Frank Kienast (KGINZ) opened the meeting at 10:00 AM at the Red Cross Building.

e A question was raised on the status of the ARRL application to be an affiliate. Eric, KG9OP will be
asked the question.

e Nominations from the floor were accepted for next year’s HCARES officers. There are
e  President — Eric Eilers, KG9OP
e  Vice President — Travis Carr, KBOSWR
e Secretary — Ron Sans, WA4EZF
e  Treasurer — Jane Wasmuth, N9PIQ

e A discussion was held on how tin increase the meeting attendance.

e A breakfast meeting was suggested. This might be on off topic meetings.
e It was suggested that we conduct a survey.

e A question was raised on the status of the Red Cross Food deliveries for November and December.

e A tower was taken down and donated to Dale’s Son, WB9YCZ in Sheridan. It was suggested that the
club move their repeater to this tower. It was suggested that the club donate some funds to have the
tower installed, if the club would desire to install their repeater on this tower. We need a decision by
December. A motion was made that the club donate $ 250 for this purpose. The decision was tabled
until the next meeting.

o Lonnie, KILS, has received 3 QSL car requests from field day activities. The club needs to make a
QSL card. A motion was made and voted on to spend up to $ 50 for QSL cards. This motion passed.

Submitted by
Ron Sans - WA4EZF
Secretary



